
Evanston Art Center
	

Center for the Visual Arts
2603 Sheridan Road
Evanston, Illinois 60201

May 4, 1989

Dear Ms. Vasulka,

Thank you for participating in "videogram : image
and voice in video" . So far it has been a great
success and we expect to draw some of the visitors
to Art Expo '89 up here as well . Also, classes at
Northwestern University have been viewing the
videos for various assignments .

Your videotape is enclosed and your check for your
honorarium will be sent to you separately .

Thank you again .

Sincerely,

Martha Slaughter

312 475.5300


